PERRYVILLE

MISSOTURI
Plant your family here.

August 9, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing a letter of support in reference to RCH Development’s proposal for the
building of affordable housing consisting of 40 duplex units with garages which consists
of housing for the women’s crisis center, SB40 housing, and low income housing, as well
as units on the open housing market.

The City of Perryville has successfully collaborated with schools and other
stakeholders in the past and have had a good relationship with the community in past
developments. Our residents enjoy a high quality of life with great schools, good
healthcare, and excellent law enforcement and fire protection.

If you need further information from us regarding this letter of support, please feel
free to contact me at the Perryville Police Department by calling 573-547-4546.

Respectfully submitted,

A Nt

Direk Hunt
Chief of Police
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